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UNITED STATES

ATOMIC ENERGY COMMISSION

HONOLULU AREA OFFICE
P. O. BOX 580

HONOLULU, HAWA!I! 96809  
February 4, 1969

Col. J. W. Rawlings
Commander, JTG 8.8

P, O. Box 9454

Honolulu, Hawaii 96820

Subject: REVIEW OF RADIOLOGICAL SAFETY PLAN - %\'" /4)\

I have reviewed the "Radiological Safety Plan for Bikini Clean-Up"
and concurthat the plan is adequate to fulfill AEC responsibilities
related to radiological health and safety associated with the scrap
removal project.

Plans for sample collection and analysis required for final certifi-
cation of the area by the AEC will be developed at a later date.

Very truly yours,

BEST COPY AVAILABLE .
Frank D. Cluff
Safety Advisor, NVOO

cc: Miller, Manager, NVOOR. Ez.

R. H. Thalgott, Test Manager, NVOO
W. A. Bonnet, Manager, HAO...
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